
PUBLIC ADVISORY
21 June 2020

The Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation 
(PDIC) operations at the Home Office, including 
its Public Assistance Center, will be closed on 
Monday, 22 June 2020 in view of the general 
decontamination of the SSS Building in Makati 
City. Nevertheless, the PDIC has adopted work-
from-home arrangements to continuously deliver 
critical services to depositors and other clients, 
and respond to their queries and requests. 

We apologize for the inconvenience.

For more information, please contact PDIC 
through email at pad@pdic.gov.ph or send a 
private message to our Facebook account,
www.facebook.com/OfficialPDIC.


